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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 5th JUNE 2006 

Motion No. 5
MOTION:   Councillor J. Lahart
“That the Manager present a detailed update of progress to date on the implementation of the Owendoher River Linear Walkway and to outline the budget and expenditure in 2005 on same and the proposed budget and expenditure for 2006."                                            
REPORT:
The construction of a pedestrian bridge linking Prospect Manor to Edmonstown Road is underway and is being provided by the Developer of the  adjoining apartment complex. 

The installation of public lighting will be undertaken in the Prospect Manor open space to facilitate access across the bridge at all times. 

Also proposals are currently being developed for the provision of signage to provide information on the Owendoher River and its features at key locations.

It is proposed that approximately €20,000 will be spent in the current year and a further €50,000 will be spent in 2007.
